
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 3/24/2010 3:35:59 PM
To: 'Baker, Simon' (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Updates to PG&E Conformed 2006 LTPP

Simon, attached is a summary of the changes that were made over the last couple of years to PG&E's 
2006 Conformed AB 57 Procurement Plan. These changes are already reflected in the bound copies I 
sent to you today. Is this what you had in mind? Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks,

Trina
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